

"The Capital City of the Palm Beaches"

The Capital City of the Talm Dec

August 16, 2013

TO:

NYS Board of Parole Superintendent Nelson HUB Superintendent Perez

Dear Superintendents Nelson and Perez,

I am pleased to write this letter on behalf of Michelle Lennon and to support her release and to further offer support for her to be allowed to live here in West Palm Beach. I know about her crime and incarceration and have been told of her progress and potential contribution to society if released.

Jeri Muoio, Ph.D.
Mayor
P.O. Box 3366
West Palm Beach, FL 33402
Phone: 561-822-1400
Fax: 561/822-1424
e-mail: jmuoio@wpb.org

West Palm Beach and Palm Beach County have very active and successful programs that support ex-offenders and I believe that if released to our City, Michelle would receive the support she will need as she re-enters society.

In addition, I have known Len and Rita Fintzy for six years and know them to be committed, hardworking people. They give back to our community in so many ways I would be hard put to list them all. I am certain that they will be a positive influence in Michelle's life.

I also extend the offer to speak with the local probation office to encourage them to accept Michelle's supervision.

Again, I strongly recommend that Michelle be released and allowed to live here in West Palm Beach.

Sincerely,

Jeri Muoio Mayor